Shirley Rukcic

From: Mike Fitzgerald <msfitzgerald2006@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2024 8:35 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic

Subject: re: Sunshine Act request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms. Rukcic,
This is a request pursuant to the Missouri Sunshine Act.
I am requesting:

* A list of St. Louis Public Schools buildings, including charter schools, where students hold College Kids accounts, the
number of College Kids accounts per SLPS school and charter school building, and the amount of money in each account
for the school year 2023-2024.

*Copies of all correspondence exchanged between Treasurer Adam Layne and Dr. Keisha Scarlett, the superintendent of
the St. Louis Public Schools, and any other SLPS executive staff for the period between Nov. 1, 2023 and Jan. 31, 2024.

Sincerely,

Mike Fitzgerald
Writer
The St. Louis Riverfront Times

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT at helpdesk@stltreasurer.org if you believe this email
is suspicious.



